
These highlights from the Argyll and Bute Community Planning Partnership (CPP) Management 
Committee meeting held on the 20th December 2016 are for information purposes for Area 
Community Planning Groups and partner organisations to distribute freely. 

 The Chair welcomed Area Community Planning Group chairs, attending the meeting for the 
first time, as official members of the Management Committee.

 Management Committee heard proposals for the engagement of people in the Local 
Development Plan 2 – Main Issue process.  Engagement will make use of a new Place 
Standard Tool, developed by NHS Scotland and Scottish Government.

 Meetings are taking place to develop a Community Justice Transition Plan for Argyll and 
Bute. The aim of this is to provide a community partnership approach to reducing 
reoffending.

 Funding has been gained to run a project aimed at supporting young people, in particular 
young men, with support to prevent mental health crisis. 

 The 2016-2020 Community Safety Strategy was launched at the CPP Management 
Committee.

Full details of the meeting of the CPP management committee can be found on Argyll and Bute 
Council Website.

If you have any queries on these highlights please contact: cppadmin@argyll-bute.gov.uk
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